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8 MENZIESHILL COMMUNITY CENTRE FACADE ENHANCEMENT (AN142-2008) 
 
The Director of Leisure and Communities instructed the City Engineer to arrange for facade 
enhancement works to be carried out to Menzieshill Community Centre.  At the time Torith Limited 
were undertaking drainage works at the Community Centre, therefore an offer was sought to carry out 
the facade enhancement works.  An offer of £10,441 was received and this was checked and 
considered competitive.  An allowance of £3,000 requires to be made for professional fees and 
contingencies, making a total of £13,441 for the project.  Given the timescales associated with the 
project, the Chief Executive authorised the extension of the existing contract with Torith Limited. 
 
The Head of Finance confirms that the required funding is available through the Leisure and 
Communities Capital Budget 2008/09.  
 
 
 


